
From: Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office 

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 9:53 AM 

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Subject: FW: Conversion of Five Allen and Monument Medians to Parks 

 

Matt: 

 

See below.  Please confirm receipt. 

 

Craig 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Mark Terrill [mailto:mnterrill@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 5:12 PM 

To: Gray, Kimberly B. - City Council <Kimberly.Gray@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office <Craig.Bieber@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: Conversion of Five Allen and Monument Medians to Parks 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you 

recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Dear Councilman Gray, 

The Historic West Grace Association supports and applauds the proposed conversion of the three Allen 

Avenue and two Monument Avenue medians to City parks. We thank you for your support. 

 

Mark Terrill, President 

Historic West Grace Street Association 

 


